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THE NEWLY FORMED FRIENDS OF THE CAPITOLA BRANCH LIBRARY 

 INVITE THE COMMUNITY TO OUR FIRST MEETING   
 

 
March 21, 2016—CAPITOLA, CA— 
 

The newly formed Friends of the Capitola Branch Library, a Chapter of the 
Friends of Santa Cruz Public Libraries, today announced its first meeting on 
Saturday, April 2nd, at 11:00 am in the Community Room at Capitola City Hall 
(420 Capitola Ave, Capitola, CA). 
 
Everyone who is a Capitola Library supporter, whether a Capitola resident or 
a resident of Soquel, Live Oak or any other jurisdiction, is invited to attend the 
meeting and join the Capitola Friends.   
 
The first meeting will focus on opportunities to support the funding, planning 
and construction of our new permanent library. 
 
The Capitola Friends’ mission is to  
 

 fundraise to provide financial assistance for Capitola Library needs not 
covered in operational or capital budgets; 

 advocate for the Capitola Library; 

 support innovative and excellent Capitola Library programs and 
services; and 

 provide opportunities for volunteer service at the Capitola Branch. 
 
Learn more about the Friends of Capitola Branch Library and “like” us on our facebook 
page    https://www.facebook.com/CapitolaLibraryFriends/ 
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